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In alignment with the new Hockey Canada Discipline and Complaints policy, the Ontario Hockey 
Federation has created a Safe Sport page on our existing website for parents to submit their complaints 
directly to the Hockey Canada Independent Third Party. 
 
The Hockey Canada Discipline and Complaints policy as well as the reporting process can be found here: 
www.ohf.on.ca/safe-sport/reporting 
 
The OHF requests that Members place a direct link to the Safe Sport Reporting page on their own 
website with Hockey Canada ITP artwork or if an existing safe sport suite is currently available on your 
website, please update it with the Hockey Canada ITP artwork and reporting process information 
provided from Hockey Canada. We also ask that Members send out the new reporting information to 
associations at your earliest opportunity. 
 
All information, policies and Hockey Canada collaterals that are relevant to the Independent Third Party 
are available in the Hockey Canada Operations Portal. 

https://www.ohf.on.ca/safe-sport/reporting
https://www.ohf.on.ca/safe-sport/reporting
https://ontariohockeyfederation.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/teams/HockeyCanadaOperations/Shared%20Documents/2022-10%20HC%20Ops%20Meeting/ITP%20Information?csf=1&web=1&e=dX3ny7

